
 
This morning, we are excited to participate 
in the sacrament of baptisms.  
 
After this morning’s service, we will take a  
moment to rejoice together over the recent 
paying off of our last building loan with some 
cake. 

 
 
 

Church Family 
 
 
Please see prayer chain or printed bulletin 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Offering Schedule  
 

Today, May 22nd 
AM: ReFrame Ministries - The electronic  
media ministry of the CRC that reaches  
every continent in the world through radio,  
television, internet, and printed materials  
PM: Bethany Home - Provides care for the 
elderly and is located in Ripon, CA.  
 
Next Week, May 29th 
AM: Wycliffe Bible Translators  
PM: Gideons   
 
 
 

Community Announcements 
 
World Renew Disaster Response Services is 
celebrating its 50th anniversary! You’re invited to 
celebrate this Tuesday, May 24th, 4-7pm, at 
Calvary Reformed Church (741 2nd St) in Ripon. 
 
The Happy Hymn Singers will be singing at 
Vintage Faire Residential Care (3620 Dale Rd, 
Modesto) this Thursday, May 26th at 10am. 
Anyone who is interested and enjoys singing, 
please come! If you have not been vaccinated, 
they will do a quick covid test- just come a few 
minutes early. Contact Alice E with any 
questions. 
   
Save the date! RC Boosters 26th Annual Golf 
Tournament will be held on Monday, June  
27th at Spring Creek Golf Course. Please 
contact Jeff S if you need a registration form, or 
if you would like to sponsor a hole. Deadline is 
June 15.  

 
The Baby Bottle Fundraiser for the Modesto  
Pregnancy Center is taking place now through  
Father’s Day, June 19th. Pick up a bottle from 
the foyer or Fellowship Hall! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Vacation Bible School 
June 27-30, 9am -12pm 

Get ready for an epic adventure at Monumental 
VBS! This is for kids going into K-5th grade. We 
decided to cap our enrollment again this year 
due to our limited space. Registration opens 
today for our church members, and runs 
through June 6th. Registration will open to the 
community on June 7th and will close on 13th. 
Unfortunately, we will not be accepting any  
walk-up registrations during VBS. If you want a 
guaranteed spot at VBS, please register!  
Registration will be online, but if you need a 
form, there are some available in the office. 
There is a password needed to register until 
June 6th.Volunteers needed, especially crew 
leaders!! Volunteers are for church members 
only, for those going into 6th grade and older. 
Adults are especially needed as well! Sign up 
online at escaloncrc.org or use a form on the 
table in the sanctuary narthex. If you have any 
questions or would like more information, 
please contact Heidi V. Thank you!  

Church Announcements  
 
Next Sunday, Eggs will be collected for 
C.A.R.E. Please plan to place them in the 
kitchen refrigerator before service. 
 
New staff Arrivals: 
-The Council is looking to rent a home for the 
Pennings when they arrive in July. If you have 
any leads on a home for rent in Escalon, please 
contact Joe V or John VS 
-The Geigers are moving in on Wednesday, 
June 1st. We would like to have a few hands 
available to help them unload their moving 
truck. If you are willing to have your name  
added to the list of helpers, please contact Joe 
V or Chad VH. 
 
Attention Graduates: the Echoes would  
like to honor and celebrate you and your  
achievements! If you are graduating from high 
school, college, or graduate school, please 
email Jen VM by May 29, to share your  
graduation info and future plans!  
 
We would like to encourage all members of  
our church to serve as Greeters. If everyone  
participates, each family would only serve once 
every few years. If you do NOT want to serve 
as a greeter, please let the church office know, 
otherwise you will be automatically added to the 
alphabetical rotation.  
 
The Fellowship Hall will be closed to our  
Sunday morning service, with no live video 
feed, for the months of June & July. Please 
plan to sit in the sanctuary, balcony, or Upper 
Room during this time. 
 
Our GEMS season has wrapped up! It was a 
sweet year and like most of our youth  
programs, GEMS is growing. In fact, roughly 
1/2 of the girls that attend GEMS don't go to our 
church. Therefore, we are looking for more 
counselors for the 22-23 season. If you are  
interested or would like more information, text 
or call Erin K. 
 

Prayer Chain 
Please Email: prayerchain@escaloncrc.org 

 

Weekly Calendar 
 

Sunday, May 22nd 
  8:45am - Profession of Faith Class 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 
Monday, May 23rd 
7:00pm - Elder’s Meeting  
Tuesday, May 24th 
  6:00pm - AA Bible Study 
Wednesday, May 25th 
 7:00pm - Praise Team & Band 
Thursday, May 26th 
 6:00pm - AA Meeting 
Sunday, May 29th 
C.A.R.E Collected ~ Eggs 
  8:45am - Profession of Faith Class 
10:00am - Morning Service  
  6:00pm - Evening Service 

Helping Hands Ministry 
Please contact one of the Pastors, Deacons or 

coordinator with requests. 


